1750 Chestnut Street Tower 11
Dacember 30, 1980

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
U.S. Nuglear Regulatory Commission
Qffice of Inspection and Enforcement
Region 1I

101 Mariettza Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Railly:

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY - SEQUOYAH NUCLnAR PLANT UNIT 1 - DOCKET
NO. 50-327 - PACILITY OPERATING LICENSE DPR-77 - REPORTABLE OCCURRENCE
REPORT SQRO-50-327/80194

The enclosed report provides details concerning the inop 2rability of
radiation monitors 1-RE-90-112, 1-RE-90-134, and 1-RE~-30-141. This avent
resulted ia sntering sction statement 32 of limiting conditiorn for
operation 3.3.3.9.b and is reported under Sequoyah unit 1 Technical
Specification 6.9.1.13.b.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

4, J. Green
Director of Nuclear Power

Znclosure (3)

ce (Enclosure):
Director (3)
0ffice of Management Information and Program Control
U.5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washingtom, DC 20555

Director (40)

0ffice of Inspection and Enforcement
U.3. Nuclear Regulatory Cocmmission
Washington, DC 20533

Mr. Bill Lavallee
Nuclear Safety Analysis Caenter ,2
Palo Alto, California 94303 oD

NRC Inspector, Sequoyah /
)/1

01070 314 S



